
 

 

 

 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 
 

Kenya Airways Set to Re-introduce Weekly Flights to Mogadishu 

Nairobi, 28th November 2023 – National carrier, Kenya Airways (KQ), is set to resume direct flights to 
Mogadishu from Nairobi starting 14th February 2024. The resumption follows the temporary suspension 
in August 2020 to mitigate the spread of the Corona virus. The phased flight resumption will resume with 
3 weekly flights in the month of February 2024.  
 
Speaking ahead of the resumption, Julius Thairu, Chief Commercial and Customer Officer at Kenya 
Airways, said, “We are eager about the potential of re-establishing the link between Mogadishu and 
Nairobi through KQ. This move aligns with the increasing business and the growing number of air travel 
between Kenya and Somalia. Kenya Airways is committed to providing high-quality service for our 
customers, as we work together to foster trade and investment for sustained growth." 
 
The resumption of Mogadishu flights is part of Kenya Airways network expansion strategy and 
commitment aimed at enhancing connectivity across the African continent to contribute to long-term 
economic progress. 
 
The two weekly scheduled flights are as below: 
 

Nairobi to Mogadishu 

Day Flight No Depart Arrive 

Wed, Sat KQ 362 14:00 15:45 

Mogadishu to Nairobi 

Day Flight No Depart Arrive 

Wed, Sat KQ 363 16:35 18:20 

About Kenya Airways 

Kenya Airways, a member of the Sky Team Alliance, is a leading African airline flying to 42 destinations worldwide, 

35 of which are in Africa. In 2022 the World Travel Awards recognized KQ as Africa's Leading Airline, Africa's Leading 

Airline Brand, Africa's Leading Airline - Business Class, and Africa's Leading Inflight Magazine (Msafiri). In 2023 KQ 

was awarded Best Airline Staff in Africa at the prestigious Skytrax World Airline Awards. KQ’s fleet comprises of wide-

body Boeing aircraft that includes its flagship B787 Dreamliner and narrow-body Embraer E190 aircraft. 

The on-board service is renowned worldwide and the lie-flat business class seat on the wide body aircraft is 

consistently voted among the world’s top 10. Kenya Airways takes pride in being at the forefront of connecting Africa 

to the World and the World to Africa through its hub at the new ultra-modern Terminal 1A at the Jomo Kenyatta 

International Airport in Nairobi.  

For more information go to www.kenya-airways.com or call our 24-hour Customer Services Desk: +254 20 327 4747, 

Twitter: @KenyaAirways, Facebook: KenyaAirways, Instagram: OfficialKenyaAirways 

For media enquiries, please contact: 

Kenya Airways Corporate Communications: 
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• Kanyingi.kuria@kenya-airways.com  

• Corporate.communications@kenya-airways.com 
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